
Dave Gerberding
Director of Business Services & Operations

715-247-3313
dgerberding@somerset.k12.wi.us

TO: Physician

RE: Employee Injury - Return to Work

The School District of Somerset provides alternate duty work to its employees who become injured. We
strive to return injured employees to work as soon as they are medically able, and within their medical
restrictions, with the goal of helping them heal and return to their regular jobs.

Current positions can be modified to accommodate the medical limitations of injured employees by
altering specific tasks, reducing work hours or modifying workstations and equipment.

If medical restrictions are appropriate for the employee you are treating, please take a moment and fill
out the attached Physician’s Return to Work form which is attached. If you have any questions, please
contact Rochelle Lindquist, HR Advisor in the District Business Office at (715) 247-3313 ext. 506.
Thank you for working with us to help our employees return to work.

Sincerely,

Dave Gerberding
Director of Business & Operations
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